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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

16 November 2012 

Jeffrey Hall, Institute of Education, 20 Bedford Way, London 

WC1H 0AL 

(Nearest tube: Russell Square) 

 

Programme: 

3.00�3.30 Annual General Meeting 
 

3.30�4.30  Charles Stuart (EPFL, Lausanne) 

  Bifurcation, asymptotic bifurcation and elliptic  

  equations on R
N 

 

4.30�4.55 Tea 
 

4.55�5.00 Announcement of Election Results 
 

5.00�6.00 Bryce McLeod (Oxford)  

Naylor Lecture 

  The wedge entry problem 

  

The meeting will include the presentation of certificates to the 2012 LMS prize winners. 

The meeting will be followed by a reception at De Morgan House.   

The Society�s Annual Dinner will be held in The Russell Hotel�s Fitzroy Doll�s 

Restaurant   at 7.30 pm after the reception.  Members and their guests are invited to 

attend the Annual Dinner.  The cost to attend the dinner will be £45 per person.  

Those wishing to attend the dinner should contact Leanne Marshall 

(leanne.marshall@lms.ac.uk) before 5 November.  

There are limited funds available to contribute in part to the expenses of members of 

the Society or research students to attend the meeting.  Requests for support, 

including an estimate of expenses, and any other queries about the AGM, should be 

sent to Elizabeth Fisher (meetings@lms.ac.uk). 
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